Dear Families,

This year, we will begin working on our addition and subtraction facts to 20. While I will be teaching the concept of addition and subtraction in class, students will also be required to memorize their math facts at home. Each child will be working at his or her individual learning level. The levels are organized in a systematic way that is developmentally appropriate for young learners. In order to help students be successful with this challenging standard, the levels are broken down into smaller increments.

When your child turns in the first test, he or she will be met with on an individual basis. Each equation will be verbally stated and/or shown on a flashcard as a visual cue. Students should be able to produce the answer in about <u>one second</u>.

When students successfully pass the level they have been working on, the next level will be sent home.

Attached, you will find Level 1.

Please contact me if you have any questions.

